
 

The Public Is Invited! 
 

Please join us for an Open House at Sugar Valley Golf Club to learn more about the 

planned Sugarcreek Township Veterans’ Memorial and the larger-than-life Bronze 

Statue for WWII Veteran, Jim ‘Pee Wee’ Martin! 

What: A free informational event to provide detailed plans for this new Bellbrook-

Sugarcreek Community Initiative. Light hors d'oeuvres will be served. Club 

Members and Non-Members are welcome to stay afterward for a discounted 

Spaghetti Dinner. 

When/Where: Wednesday, December 7th at 6:00 PM at The Sugar Valley Golf Club 

Who: Everyone can become a part of this Lasting Tribute! Details about the Engraved Brick Fundraiser 

can be found at https://4everbricks.com/donors/JPM. There are two visible ways to publicly honor and 

commemorate supporters:         

      Red Bricks for Honorably Discharged Veterans and Active-Duty Military Men/Women 

                    Grey Bricks for supporting Civic Leaders, Businesses, First Responders, or Individuals 
 

We Hope To See You There! 

 

https://4everbricks.com/donors/JPM

